
 
 

 
 
 
Zoe McKenzie, President, ASR presenting at our next SME Peer Mentoring Roundtable. 
 

Zoe McKenzie is the newly elected President of 
the ASR.  She was Chief of Staff to the former 
trade minister, Andrew Robb, and now runs a 
consultancy, Trade and Investment Advisory, an 
SME in its own right.   
 
At our next meeting, she will share her insights on 
the opportunities for SMEs to internationalise. 
Speed dating through who’s who in Government, 

and the free trade agreements, this roundtable will set the scene for future get togethers of 
the group. Come along and hear about the Government’s forward agenda, how trade 
agreements are negotiated, and the benefits they deliver, along with a roadmap of who does 
what and who can provide financial and other assistance to SMEs. 
 
This is also a chance for you to meet our new President, hear about our workplan for 2017, 
and provide some input and feedback. 
 
  
Event Detai ls  
 

Date: Friday 7 April 2017 
Time: 7:30am to 9:30am 
Venue: Cox Richardson Architects and Planners 

Level 6, 155 Clarence Street 
Sydney, NSW 2000 

  
 

 

 
	


